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HAPPENINGS AT KINDERCOTTAGE
 
With the weather being what it's been, we've been playing indoors at Kindercottage.
We love to dress up and pretend. We also like to take our babies for an indoor ride in
our big stroller. What fun times we have! 

Tomorrow we will celebrate lots of love.  Happy Valentine's Day to all of you!
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       Do you like our dresses?             Time for baby's ride!               Music time!
 
Visitors from Children's Hospital shared instructions on car seat safety and gave away a
car seat to one lucky family! 

           



The Uhes from Salem UCC, Alhambra
bring us leftovers from their sausage dinner.

We bid farewell to two hardworking Althoff High School
Students.

                                         
 

Remember: Save the date: JUNE 29, 2019

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or trust
documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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